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Self-Insurers of South Australia  
 
By email:  robin@sisa.net.au  
 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder 
 
Feedback on the operation of the Labour Hire Licensing Act 2018 
 
As required by section 53 of the Labour Hire Licensing Act 2018 (the Act), my office 
is currently undertaking a review of the operation of labour hire legislation in South 
Australia (SA).  
 
I am interested to hear your feedback regarding how the legislation is operating 
within your industry, particularly in light of the recent amendments that came into 
effect last year.  
 
Given that the Commonwealth Government is currently in the process of developing 
a national labour hire registration scheme, it is anticipated that any comments 
received will also be greatly useful in informing the Commonwealth legislation, as we 
will be able to provide an indication of what is working well here in SA, as well as any 
areas of concern.  
 
Once the review has been completed, a report will be tabled in Parliament by the 
Minister.  
 
Please submit any feedback or comments that you may have to 
CBSReforms@sa.gov.au by Friday 11 June 2021.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dini Soulio 
Commissioner 
Consumer and Business Services 
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